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7th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING – TUESDAY 15TH NOVEMBER 2022 
 

Our annual Sixth Form Open Evening will be taking place on Tuesday 15th November and we 
look forward to welcoming prospective new Year 12 pupils and parents/carers. Our Open 
Evening gives us an opportunity to showcase Etone College at its best. 
 
In order to ensure the Sixth Form is fully prepared for the evening, students will be 
dismissed from College at 12.45pm. If your child is entitled to free school meals, they can 
collect a lunch prior to leaving College if they wish. 
 
Students helping on the evening will have received a separate letter and need to arrive on site 
by 4.45pm in smart attire in line with the Sixth Form dress code. Students will be dismissed at 
7.30pm and parents/carers should arrange the necessary transport arrangements for students 
to return home safely. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 


